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Central Brisbane River Water Supply Scheme  
 

Proposed changes to scheme water sharing rules - approved 
Seqwater received approval from The Department of Natural Resources Mine & Energy (DNRME) for 
our proposed changes to the Operations Manual for the Central Brisbane River Water Supply Scheme.   
 
The changes made to the Operations Manual were: 

 Amending the full supply volumes for Somerset Dam and Wivenhoe Dam to be consistent with 
the updated full supply levels as shown in the Resource Operations Licence for the Stanley 
River and Central Brisbane River Water Supply Schemes. 

The updated Scheme Operations Manual can be found on our website here:  https://bit.ly/32PEUvD 

 

Announced Allocations increase November 2020 to 30 June 2021 
Seqwater has reviewed the announced allocation (AA) determinations using the new approved water 

sharing rules in the updated Operations Manual for the Central Brisbane River WSS.  The 

announcements are as follows: 

High Priority        – 100%  

Medium Priority  –  100% (increased from 70%) 

The maximum allowed announced allocation during a water year is 100%.  This AA% will remain in 
place until the end of the water year, 30 June 2021.   

AA’s are published on our website here https://www.seqwater.com.au/central-brisbane-river-scheme . 

 

How we will be communicating to you! 
Electronic messaging is quick and is a free service to you, conveying information of importance.  If we 
have your email address and/or mobile phone number we will be using this information to send 
information to you via email and/or SMS.  
 
If we don’t have your email or mobile phone number you will continue to receive your information by 
post, however, this can sometimes take up two weeks to receive.  If you wish to receive your information 
timely, please email irrigators@seqwater.com.au to register your email address and mobile phone 
number and join other customers in receiving important information more quickly. 

 

Contact Details 
For any enquiries regarding this notification, or other water-related matters, please contact us by email 
at irrigators@seqwater.com.au or phone 1800 077 005.  


